SETAUKET ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
PARENT TERCHER ASSOCIATION

September 2025

Graduating Class Students, Parents and Guardians,

Welcome back for your final year at Setauket Elementary! In addition to the usual PTA
sponsored events, the graduating classes will have the opportunity to attend our annual
Monster Bash, Spring Formal and End of Year Picnic.

Throughout each of these events the PTA and chaperones will be enforcing the District's
Unauthorized Cell Phone Usage Policy. No photos or videos will be allowed to be taken
during the events from either students or parent volunteers, Anybody observed taking
unauthorized photos or videos will be kindly asked to leave the event. Please note that
students will be allowed to have their phones with them in case of an emergency. This
policy is implemented for the safety and privacy of all our students. For each of these
events we will have designated yearbook photographers and there will be a shared drive
shared with all families.

Please read over this with your child and send the signed attachment back to school in
an envelope marked cell phone policy. It is mandatory for this to be signed in order
for your child to attend these events.

If you have any questions please reach out to us at president@setauketpta.com.

Thank you for your continued support.

Caitlin Ferrara & Melanie Portelli

| am aware of the district and schools no cell phone policy and will not be taking
photos or videos at any of the graduating class events.

Student Signature:

Parent/Guardian Signature:



